
  
 
 
 

MINISTRY OF JUSTICE 
 

Invitation for Pre-Qualification of  
Information Systems 

 

Design, Supply, Implementation and Maintenance of a Court 
Automation Solution for the Judicial System of Sri Lanka - 

MOJ/AC/26/21/2021 
 
 

Accepting eMail Submissions 
 
Due to the prevailing travel restrictions, the responses to the above 
Invitation for Pre-Qualification of Information Systems, which was 
previously supposed to be submitted manually, will be now accepted via 
eMail. However, the deadline remains unchanged. Therefore, eMail 
submissions have to be made on or before 1500 hrs on 03rd June 2021. 
 
Accordingly, all interested applicants are requested to email a PDF version 
of the response to: courtautomation@moj.gov.lk.  
 
Please contact Mr. Madhushanka Dissanayake, Director (Reforms), 
Ministry of Justice (Mobile: 070-3611666 & eMail: 
dirreforms@moj.gov.lk) regarding any technical issue in submitting the 
response via eMail.  
 
A set of general guidelines on the submission of responses via eMail, will 
be published shortly.  

 
 

Chairman 
Cabinet Appointed Procurement Committee 

   Court Automation Project - Ministry of Justice 
26th May 2021 

 
 
 


